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Comments: Please reconsider your plan to round up and remove the majority of horses here.  Wildlife should be

given preference over cattle in National Forests.  This is in the interest of most Americans, not just cattle farmers.

The majority of American would prefer to see wildlife including wild horses on their land, not cattle which destroy

the land and vegetation and are detrimental to climate. The number of horses you plan to leave is too small for

them to survive there and your calculations do not take in account all the land the horses use including

reservation land.  Please stop pleasing only special interests and do what is best for wildlife, wild places and

Americans. 


